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GREAT LJ{KES SKIPPER
July 23,2014 2100 South Street
Racine, WI 53404
RE: Parking regulations 26339-2-9}32;7}1 Fax
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Good morning Ms. Payne;

Our customers and vendors have requested that we clarify the parking restrictions directly adjacent to our
property We are located at the NW corner of South and Mount Pleasant Streets. We would like the city to
consider posting 2-hour parking limits curbside between our driveway and tue intersection of South/Mount

Pleasant Streets.

Currently the signage along the West side of Mount Pleasant Street directly adjacent to our property indicates no
parking anytime. Modifying the signage would reduce and abate any hazards and confusion associated with
parking in our area.

Since we are not a “brick and mortar” retail operation, general parking is not necessary. However, there are times
when the lack of curbside parking and signage causes vendors and customers to park dangerously on the street or
in loading docks. The space of the requested signage is appropriate for short-term parking during normal hours.

I would be happy to discuss our request in more detail should that be necessary. Thank you for your
consideration.

Fair Winds and Godspeed

Daniel Christoffersen — Operations Manager
Great Lakes Skipper

2100 South Street

Racine, WI 53404

262-898-1855

262-898-1877 (fax)
https://greatlakesskipper.com




